
 

 

                                                     CITY OF STAPLETON 
                                                      COUNCIL MEETING 
                                                      DECEMBER 12, 2024 
 
Carla Hancock, City Clerk                                                        City Council: 
Janet Dickson                                                                                 Jason Irby, Mayor Pro-Tem 
Smith Dickson                                                                                John Legander III 
Larry Holley                                                                                      Janis Holley 
                                                                                                               Christopher Whipple 
Absent:                                                                                               Phillip Beckworth 
Mayor Lisa Cranford 
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Jason Irby called the meeting to order at 6: p.m. and rendered  
the invocation.  
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Irby called for a motion to approve the minutes of November 
14, 2024, regular meeting.  Motion made by John Legander III and seconded by 
Janis Holley, to approve the minutes of the meeting. All were in favor.  
 
1. Bid for School Street Well Filter Backwash System 

 
The council viewed and discussed the bids received for the Filter Backwash System 
Project.  The bids received were as follows: Brooks Brothers Construction, LLC for 
$87,243.00 and J. S. Haren Company for $139,000.00. Christopher Whipple made  
a motion to reject all bids. Motion was seconded by John Legander III.  All were in  
favor.  

 
 

2. Employee Holiday Pay 
 
The Council discussed the Holiday Pay for 2024 based on $25.00 per quarter 
of employment for all employees. Janis Holley made a motion to approve the 
 Holiday Pay.  John Legander III seconded the motion.  All were in favor. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
There being no further business, motion was made by Phillip Beckworth, seconded 
by Janis Holley to adjourn the meeting. All were in favor and the meeting closed 
at 6:05 p.m.  
 



 

 

 
_________________________ 
Carla H. Hancock, City Clerk 
 
 

 


